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 e-NEWS 
Dear Community, 
 

As we come to the mid-point of our school year and the end of Term 2, we have 
much to celebrate here at SMMPS. 
 

As reported to you in last week’s e-NEWS, our school was independently audited 
this term, by the Australian Council for Educational Research, across the nine 
domains of the National School Improvement Tool. The results of this review found 
our school to be High Performing to Outstanding. 
 

This excellent result gives us a lot to celebrate. It also gives us a clear platform to 
continue building on our results to take our school to the next level.  
 

I appreciate the support and trust of you, the school community and I also 
appreciate the support, trust and hard work of our school staff and to student 
body. Together we will grow and perform even better and better. As I say the 
children, “Your best is not good enough. When you have done your best strive to do 
better again and again.” This is what we will continue to do here at SMMPs as we 
move forward into the next cycle of School Improvement.  
 

 

We also have much to celebrate in our families. Many of you would have had 
personal celebrations, be they babies, marriages and/or significant achievements.  
Whatever they might be, take them on board and celebrate all that is good in our 
world. 
 

On our staff, we have had many celebrations.  
 

Congratulations to James Quinn (ICT/Daily Organiser) on his marriage to Courtney. 
 

Congratulations to Madison Ailakis (1R Teacher), now Mrs. Barlow, on her 
marriage to Calvin. 
 

Congratulations to Rebecca Zammit (4R Teacher), now Mrs. Micallef, on her 
marriage to Julian. 
 

We also welcome and congratulate the following staff members on the birth of a 
grandchild: 
 

Linda Muscat (Art Teacher) on the birth of Lenny Brian. 
 

Sandra Di Falco (1G Teacher) on the birth of Ivano Dajak. 
 

and I am delighted to welcome another grandson, Noah Michael. 
 

Yes, we all have much to celebrate in our world. Have a good week and holiday 
period everyone. 

 
Anthony McCluskey 
Principal 

 

 

Inside Story 3 

Inside Story 4 

Inside Story 5 

Inside Story 6 

Inside Story 7 

Last Story 8 

 

The wisdom of  

St. Mary MacKillop 

 

“May the Sacred Heart 

shield you and uphold 

you in every trouble” 

 

27.6.1873 

 

 

IMPORTANT   DATES 

2017 Term Dates 
 
 

Term 2 
18 April-30 June 
 

Term 3 
17 July-22 September 
 

Term 4 
9 October-20 December 

 
 

 

2017-Term 2 
 

 

 

Wednesday 28 June 

School finishes at 12.30pm 

Parent Teacher  

Conversations 1pm to 6pm 
 

Thursday 29 June 

Normal School Day 

Parent Teacher 

Conversations 4pm to 6pm 
 

Friday 30 June 

Last Day of Term 2- 

Students finish at 1.00pm 

 

http://www.mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au/
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St. Mary Mackillop Primary School is Fundraising with Entertainment Books! 

 
The brand NEW 2017/2018 Entertainment Hard Copy Books are no longer in stock.  Digital memberships 
are just $70 each and are packed full of great offers. Not only will you receiving amazing discounts to a 
variety of venues and restaurants, but you will also be helping our school.  St Mary Mackillop P.S. will 
receive 20% of all membership sales! If you would like to order your digital membership, just 
visit www.entbook.com.au/9127y31 

 

PARENTS & FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
 

 

UP AND COMING EVENTS 
 
 

Have a great winter break. Thank you for all your support during the term. Look forward to 
more events next term. 
 
TERM TWO 

CRAZY Hair/Hat Day  
All Children are invited to get creative and CRAZY with their hair or 
with a hat on Friday 30th June as a FUN start to the winter school 
holidays. A gold coin donation is appreciated.  
 

No coloured/sprayed hair and children must 
wear school uniform. 
 

TERM THREE 
 

Ladies Night – August – Date and venue to be confirmed 
Father’s Day Stall – 31st August (all classes) - 1st September (first break only) 
Dance Party– Date to be confirmed 
 

TERM FOUR 
 

Sausage Sizzle– Date to be confirmed 
Christmas Carols Night– Date to be confirmed 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REMINDER-TOMORROW 28 JUNE and THURSDAY 29 JUNE is Parent Teacher Conversations. 
 

 School finishes at 12.30pm Wednesday 28 June. Conversations are from 1:00pm-6:00pm.  

 On Thursday, conversations are from 4:00pm-6:00pm. It is regular school hours on Thursday.   
 

If you have not let your child’s teacher know your intentions for care for your children from 12.30 pm 
tomorrow, please do so by this afternoon.   
 

 

 

http://www.entbook.com.au/9127y31
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 If you have a Centrelink pensioner concession OR Health care card, please complete 

and return to the office to receive $125.00 discount per child off your school fees. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


